
Fresh Fruits and Vegetables Program 
 
 The goal of the Fresh Fruits and Vegetables Program (FFVP) is to provide a 
healthy snack option for students. The FFV cart will be available from 10 a.m. 
until 1 p.m., Monday through Friday. Following breakfast, the fruit or vegetable of 
the day will be displayed on a cart so that those students wanting an additional 
healthy snack can grab an item to consume at that time or during an appropriate 
snack time later in the day. The cart with fresh fruits and vegetables will be set up 
in the cafeteria area where a staff member from the school will wheel the cart to a 
foyer area or high traffic area for students. 


